
 

 

 

 
 
 

 
The number one concern of 
parents today, is the health and 
safety of their children…. 
 
Adults are responsible for the 
safety of children. Yet most adults 
are uncomfortable with or are 
uncertain about how to approach the 
topics of abuse and abduction 
prevention with their children. 
 
We can help. 

Rosa Parks PTSA is bringing a P.E.A.C.E of Mind workshop 
to you on 10/15/09 at 7:00 P.M.  
 
Don’t be scared! This engaging safety workshop is a must for all parents, 
caregivers and grandparents. You’ll learn all the essential tips and tools you 
will need so you can confidently talk to kids about keeping themselves safe 
without scaring them (or you!).  Join us in learning the most effective and 
progressive strategies in preventing childhood sexual abuse and abduction. 
 

Attend this workshop and you will…  
 Reduce your child’s risk for abuse and abduction. 
 Understand why teaching “stranger danger” does not work. 
 Learn what the real risks are  
 Learn easy, age appropriate tips and tools for teaching safety (without 

scare tactics) and the confidence to talk about it! 
 Give your child life skills that will last forever. 

 

Empowered kids… 

 Demonstrate how to make safe choices. 
 Understand healthy boundaries. 
 Learn to listen to their instincts. 
 Know their family safety rules. 
 Reduce their risk of abduction and sexual abuse through knowledge, 

confidence and safe choices. 
 

Educate and empower your family for a safer tomorrow! 
 
Want to learn more?  Have questions or concerns? Visit us at www.POMWA.org  

http://www.pomwa.org/

